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Curbside pick-up for Christmas trees set for 
Monday, January 13, 2014 

 
(Kahnawake – 19, Tsothóhrha/December 2013) The Kahnawà:ke Environment 
Protection Office (KEPO) is pleased to announce that curbside Christmas tree collection 
services will be provided to the community on Monday, January 13, 2014. 
 
To ensure that your tree is picked up: 
 

 Please make certain that all decorations have been removed 

 Place near the curbside by 7am on the specified date 
 
The service is being provided as part of KEPO’s community waste reduction plan.  
Collected Christmas trees will be transported to a composting facility, rather than 
transported to and disposed of at a landfill site.  
 
For further information please contact the KEPO at 450-635-0600. 
 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
Please mention periodically until Monday, January 13, 2014. 
For further information on this release contact Gene Diabo at 450-632-7500, ext. 2254 
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